
École Deer Meadow School
Chinook’s Edge School Division

April 29 - May 3, 2024

École Deer Meadow School
5411 61st Ave, Olds AB, T4H 1T2
(403)556-1003  www.deermeadow.ca
deermeadow@cesd73.ca

Week at a Glance

April 30 - Students spelling tests
May 2 - Grade 6 Field Trip
May 3 - No School for students 

Change in the Front Office
We wanted to inform our school community that Mrs. Barb Gaudette will 
be leaving our team as of April 26th.  While we will miss her dearly, we 
will also be cheering her on as she pursues a great new opportunity for 
herself.  

We want to take this opportunity to express our gratitude to Mrs. 
Gaudette for her years of hard work and dedication, as well as her 
willingness to step up to help anyone out.  Her void is a big one, as she 
truly has been involved in all facets of the operations of our school, both 
big and small.  In particular, we will miss her knack for making sure 
everyone had what they needed to succeed, whether it was school 
supplies, a breakfast, or just someone to lend an ear.

Mrs. Gaudette has been a regular at Deer Meadow dating back to 2010, 
and has made many memories and strong bonds of friendship along the 
way.  We are thankful for these and we look forward to having her visit as 
often as she can and wish her all the best on her next adventure!

Fresh Face
We are pleased to introduce Mrs. Kate Chapman as she joins our staff in 
the role of administrative support.  We are fortunate to have Mrs. 
Chapman join us after serving both the Town of Olds and Olds College 
here in town.  In addition to her financial and administrative skills, Mrs. 
Chapman also has many special talents that we are looking forward to 
tapping into as she settles in (ask her about the many instruments she 
plays when you have the chance)!

You may have already had the chance to interact with Kate, as she 
started her transition training with Mrs. Gaudette last week.  Please join 
us in welcoming her to our school community when you have the chance!

You are invited to participate in an online survey from Alberta Education 
about the future of cellphone use in elementary, junior high, and senior 
high schools. You can access the survey at Survey Link. Input from this 
targeted engagement will help inform potential future government 
direction. The survey will be open until May 3, 2024.

Alberta Education Survey

Spellathon Update

Spelling Bee Prizes!

Prizes are rolling in! Keep sending 
pledges in so students have more 
chances to win our amazing prizes!

We have Spy sunglasses, a karaoke 
set, golf memberships, Aurora golf 
certificate, an insta camera, gift cards, 
sporting equipment and SO much 
more!

Click here 
http://studentquickpay.com/chinook

http://www.deermeadow.ca
https://your.alberta.ca/cellphones-in-schools/survey_tools/en
http://studentquickpay.com/chinook

